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COUNTY OF MENDOCINO ���� REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
IS EQUIPMENT IBM – IS DEPARTMENT 

  
 RFQ No.: 11-18 
 RFQ Issue Date:   4/13/18 
 RFQ Submission Deadline: 4/24/18 
 

 
1. Vendor Inquiry: Will you be transferring the license from the current IBM 520 to the 

new IBM Power 8 server? 

 
 

County of Mendocino Response/Clarifications: Yes, we will transfer the license. 
 
 

2. Vendor Inquiry: I noticed that you will be migrating older software from V5R4M0 to 
V7R3M0 – have you contacted all the software vendors to confirm that their software 
will run on V7R3M0 operating system? 

 
 

County of Mendocino Response/Clarifications: We will migrate all existing software, 
the majority of it is custom created cobol code that must work on the system. The 
vendor supported software will work on the new system. 
 
 

3. Vendor Inquiry: The LTO5 tape driver is at end of life/support – do you want us to 
quote a LTO6 tape drive instead? 

 
 

County of Mendocino Response/Clarifications: We need LTO5 compatibility to 
maintain backwards ability with our existing LTO3 tapes. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

ALL OTHER SPECIFICATIONS REMAIN IN FULL FORCE AND EFFECT. 
 

Acknowledgment of receipt of this addendum is required to be included in your proposal.  
You may indicate such inclusion in narrative form within your proposal or by attaching a 

copy of this addendum to your proposal. 
 
Any questions or concerns regarding this matter should be directed to David Mendez, 
Administrative Services Manager/Buyer, at the contact information listed below. 
 

David Mendez, Administrative Services Manager/Buyer 
mendezd@mendocinocounty.org 

(707) 234-6053 

 


